
Kiveton Park Primary Care Centre Patient Participation Group 

Wednesday 18th May 2016 

 

Attendees: Dorothy Bradley (chair), Helen Greer-Waring, Jean Hirst, Alicia Higgin, Marianne 

Bailey, Katrina Fletcher, Barbara Barker 

Apologies have been received from: Keith Emsden, Stephen Bradley, Barry Winterbottom, Susan 

Wietscher, Joanne,  

 

1. Welcome 

Dorothy Bradley welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

2. Minutes of last meeting 

Minutes of the April 2016 meeting were agreed as a true record. 

3. Matters arising 

None 

4. Treasurers report  

Treasurer absent but can confirm the balance at the bank remains unchanged at £378 

5. News from the surgery 

A new F2 (foundation) Doctor has started for four months, called Dr Wallace. 

A new nurse will be joining in June, coming from Worksop and is fully experienced.  She’ll be doing 

the asthma clinic. 

We have two new receptionists, one part-time and one full-time.  Please bear with them as they 

settle in to the role. 

Dr Say asked to mention there will be some changes to how prescriptions are done, for example 

Doctors will no longer prescribe paracetamol in small quantities as it’s expensive for it to be done on 

prescription when the tablets can be purchased very cheaply. 

Flu week will be the first week in October at Kiveton Surgery and the following week at Harthill.  No 

dates set yet for children. 

6. Guest speaker – John Ambrose 

John gave a very informative talk entitled ‘tax and toy boys’ about the importance of making a will in 

the correct way.  The consequences on other family members of leaving your entire estate to a 

partner if the partner later marries again. 

7. Date of next meeting – Wednesday 15 June 2016 at 6pm 

The meeting closed at 7pm 


